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I commend the City Counsel members who through this motion
are attempting to address the concerns of the valley communities
who have been greatly harmed by the increased air traffic coming
out of Van Nuys Airport. The worst of the expansion has only
been within the last ten years. Prior to that, we were not under a
constant assault of noise and toxins here in Sherman Oaks. Every
day, every few minutes there is a roar from above. We are not
getting used to it, and we will continue our efforts to fight this
ecological and environmental assault on our homes, schools and
parks. Every day this city allows children in this community to be
showered with lead and toxins from jet fuel. Every day so that a
privileged few may save themselves the trouble of flying out of
LAX.



